



THAMES TRADITIONAL Rowing Association

Dear TTRA members,

It is with great sadness that we write to inform you that TTRA Chairman Captain Guy Brocklebank RN has passed away. Following a bout of ill health, he died in hospital on Monday, June 29, with his brother at his bedside. The thoughts and prayers of the committee are with both him and his family at this time.

Guy was a lovely man, dedicated to the river and traditional rowing, both of which he utterly adored. He has been a long-time supporter of the TTRA and was especially proud to serve on the committee, first as vice chairman before stepping up as chairman. The TTRA also remains indebted to Guy and his father Ralph for sponsoring the College of Heralds' creation of a coat of arms for the TTRA in 2015. It has proudly flown over the fleet ever since, while the accompanying, beautifully illustrated Grant of Arms is framed and hangs in the Glaziers' Hall.

He will be greatly missed by the fixed-seat rowing community across the whole broad sweep of the tidal Thames.

The TTRA Committee